
From: / 

Sent: Friday 10 May 2024 08:39 

To: Licensing Policy 

Subject: RE: Licensing Act 2003 - Application ASDA PFS 

[** This email originates from an external source **] 

Dear 

With regards to the below the Parish Council object to the application for sale of late-night refreshments (23:00 - 

05:00) and off sales of alcohol (24 hour) on grounds of increased antisocial behaviour to surrounding residential 

areas and increased litter. 

Sent of behalf of the Parish Council 

Assistant Clerk 

Witley & Milford Parish Council 

Council Office 

Milford Village Hall 

Portsmouth Road 

Milford 

Surrey GU8 5DS 



From: = ===_s 

Sent: Friday 31 May 2024 12:55 

To: Licensing Policy 

Subject: Objection to Premise Licensing // Asda Express PFS, Manor Weald, GU8 

[** This email originates from an external source **] 

Dear sir / madam, 

I just learned there has been a technical issue preventing representations and write now to ensure my 
objections are received. I sincerely hope my representation is taken into consideration. 

My concerns / objections are: 

e The Petrol Station want to sell alcohol during the night only. This will undoubtedly attract more 
drivers, hence more noise from people shouting, loud car music, revving engines and idling cars). 
The disorder and public nuisance while local residents are sleeping will be very disruptive to quality 
of sleep. 

e There is an increasing number of cars and vans parking on Old Elstead Road during the day and 
evening while they visit the Petrol shop. There is no reason doubt the ame will happen when late 
night drinkers want to use the shop - bringing extra noise, and safety fears for local residents. 

e Regarding the 24 hour opening licence - J object on the basis that significant increase in footfall 
(from cars and pedestrians) during the night since the shop location moved and the store size tripled 
has led to more disturbances to the local residents in terms of noise from shouting through the night 
hatch, horns being used in frustration when the night shift aren't there, and loud music from "party 
cars" on their way back home. It's a significant difference to how the previous shop was used. 

I struggle to understand if there is a genuine demand for alcohol sales during the night, and even that there is 
demand for 24 hour opening from a commercial perspective. I can only assume that this license application 
is made to get more business overnight. Not great news for local residents quality of life, which will 
decline. 

Best regards, 


